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Watercolorist Karen Olsen
We welcomed Karen Olsen as our demonstrator for our 
October 28 Membership Meeting. She demonstrated both 
high and low chroma use of watercolors and discussed some 
of the tools and techniques she uses in achieving some special 
effects.

The use of high chroma (left) and low chroma.

To view Karen’s art, please visit her website
www.karenolsenfineart.com


